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Editorial

The people associated with Bihar Foundation were 
planning to launch a monthly newsletter since a long 
time, which could provide a factual account of that 
month’s positive activities in Bihar; an account, which 
could encourage them to be emotionally attached 
to the social-cultural and economic mainstream of 
Bihar. At the same time, it is a natural feeling for any 
immigrant to be attached to ones roots and heritage. 
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METRO WILL START RUNNING IN PATNA BY 2019

Metro will start running in the capital city of Patna by 2019. 
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INDUSTRIAL SECURITY FORCE IN PATTERN OF 
CISF WOULD BE SET UP IN BIHAR ALSO

Bihar government has decided to constitute a force on 
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seating capacity for 1000 students.

On completion of 100 years of the university, the University 
Grants Commission will make available heritage fund for it. In 
addition, former students of the university will contribute funds 
under different heads. 




